
 
January 14, 2011 
 
Dear Counsel & Friends of the Office of Special Masters, 
 
I thought you might like to know that planning is under way  for the US Court of Federal Claims 2011 
Judicial Conference.  The Judicial Conference will be held on October 18 and October 19 in Berkeley, CA 
at the Claremont Hotel.  Vaccine Program sessions will be held exclusively on October 18.  More details 
will follow, but for now please save the date and monitor http://www.uscfc.uscourts.gov/judicial-
conferences for updates.   
 
Best Regards, 
 
Dee Lord 
 


